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Contributing�
New Board of Directors  2008/2009�

Board of Directors 2008/2009�

Officers:�

President   Linda Shaffer�

Vice President   Weldon Walker�

Recording Secretary  Emily Jones�

Treasurer   Barb Byerly�

Membership Secretary  Dottie Weir�

Past President   Debbi Holdeman�

Standing Committee Chairpersons:�

Advertising   Kathleen Orr�

Demonstrations   Beth Garrison�

Historian   Judy Gearhart�

Hospitality   Catie Kiley�

Library    Sandra Hutton,�

    Beverly Weaver,�

    Jane Rock�

 Workshop   Diane Fabeck�

Newsletter   Doreen McLaughlin�

Publicity    Louise Conner�

Website    Jane Rock�

Yearbook   Marisa McMillen�

Kudos to PPWG Members�
Colorado Weavers Day Awards:�

Handwoven� Award for Excellence in Weaving for the Home:  Beverly Weaver, Colorado Springs�

HGA Award for Basketry:  Gail Necker, Colorado Springs�

Complex Weavers Award:  Susan Bowman, Colorado Springs�

Juror's Award:  Sally Kuhn, Golden�

Handwoven� (May/June 2008 issue)�Synchronized Swatches Contest�

Best Breakfast Nook:�Dottie Weir�

PPCC Student Art Show� --�Best of Show - Weaving:�Marisa McMillen�

Pikes Peak Weavers Guild expresses�

sincere thanks to the many�

members of the guild who�

volunteered their time and talents�

to make 2007/2008 a stellar year!�


